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 Your PTA Needs You!! 
On Saturday 21st June the school will be hosting its annual Summer Fete. Every year, 

at this time, we put out a request for helpers for the day and every year, at this time, the 

PTA start pulling their hair out because of the limited numbers on the sign up sheet. 

Lots of people volunteer in the end but this year we would like people to sign up before 

we end up with bald PTA members! If you can help and can offer a little bit of your 

time (half an hour or so) then please see Jenny Brett or any other members of the PTA. 

If you can do half an hour only, at the beginning or half an hour only, at the end—your 

help would be gratefully received. Please sign up—Thank you. 

We also need empty, cleaned out tin cans please. If you have any, please give to a 

member of the PTA. 

Summer care 

Now that the summer weather is here, can I remind parents to make sure that your child 

has a water bottle with them every day, a cap and suntan  

lotion applied. The children can spend a significant amount 

of time outside and need to be hydrated and protected from 

the sun. 

Trips, Trips, Trips 

It’s been a week of trips this week, with the Year 6 children 

on their residential, Reception children at The Civic Theatre 

and today, Yr1 and Yr2 children at Watt Tyler park. 

The Year 6 children who went to 

Kingswood  in Kent all had a  

fantastic time climbing up walls, 

balancing on see-saws 35ft  high 

and leaping off tall towers...as well 

as fencing, team challenges, pool  

parties, camp fires etc etc etc—it’s 

easy to see why they 

had so much fun. 

They were also  

impeccably behaved 

and went to bed at a 

reasonable hour!!!I 

would like to thank 

Mrs Tyler  for  

organising the trip 

and giving the  

children such a 

memorable  

experience. Thanks 

also to Mrs Halfyard 

for giving up her time and being such a superb support to the 

children. 

 
    Class Result 

Turner 96.67 

Picasso 93.60% 

Matisse 97..39% 

Monet 97.2% 

Hockney 95.11% 

Goldsworthy 95..19% 

Whole school % since the 

start of the year 95.32% 

League points 

1 

7 

7 

1 

12 

11 

Lead Classes 

Hockney & 

Dali 

 

Dali 97.62% 12    

Weekly results 

 

Attendance League 

Well done to Monet 

Class for winning the 

attendance league this 

week.  The league  

Table is now at Zero so 

it’s all to play for this 

half term 

Diary dates 

9th June Junior Music  

Festival at the Cliffs 

12th June Geography Day 

celebration 

15th June Race for Life 

21st June  Summer Fete 

24th June New Reception In-

take meeting 7pm 

27th June Non-uniform day to 

celebrate Armed 

Forces Day  on Sat-

urday 28th 

1st July Whole School meet 

class teacher 9am 

3rd July Sports Day 

8th July  Yr 6 trip to  

Adventure Island 

15th July Swimming Gala at 

Runnymede 

16th & 

17th 

Yr. 6 end of year 

productions' 

18th July  Last day of School 

  

  

10th July District Sports 

‘WLPS is committed to developing unique and ambitious children who make informed choices and are inspired 

to reach their greatest potential.’ 

Fathers’ Day  

Forms have been sent out 

for fathers’ day so look 

out for them arriving 

home soon! 

Class Photo’s  

Please can you have any    

orders back to school by  

Friday 13th June 
 

 


